
NEWSLETTER 

World Book Day
This year World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th

March. Instead of dressing up as a character we would like
the children to dress up as a word - ‘wear a word’.

For example, you could pin the word 'precious' to you and
wear lots of jewellery, You could wear the word ‘flamboyant’

and come wearing a pink tutu, etc.
Children can still wear character costumes but with a word

attached so a dressing up costume of Willy Wonka could wear
the word 'preposterous'. They could come in their own clothes

and wear the word 'casual' if they like. 
We are looking forward to seeing the children’s (and your)

creativity.

FRIDAY 23RD FEBRUARY 2024

Key Dates
Wednesday 28th

February
Ravens HPAN
Performance

Friday 1st March
School Sleepover

Thursday 7th March
World Book Day

Friday 8th March
Owls Mother’s Day

Celebration

Tuesday 12th March -
2pm

Parents Sleep and
Screens Session

Tuesday 26th March -
5pm

Easter Bingo

Gymnastics Competition

School Sleepover

Walk to School Badge Competition
Our Walk to School Badge Design Competition
has been extended. Entries must now be in on

Monday 26th February.

We would like to say a huge congratulations to our
Year 3/4 Gymnasts who attended the Key Steps

Gymnastics Event this week in Warrington.

Our amazing team not only met Olympic Gymnast,
Hannah Whelan, but also came an outstanding 3rd

place. Well done team!!!
If your child is interested in joining a Gymnastics

club, more information can be found here

Goodbye and Good luck
Our School Community would like to wish Harley

and Kathleen all the best with their new
adventure, they will be missed by us all.

A reminder that our school
sleepover will take place on

Friday 1st March.
Costs are £10 per child, £5

per additional sibling.
Permission slip and payment
are both on School Spider -

if you are struggling with the
App a paper copy of the
permission slip can be

obtained from the School
Office and cash will be

accepted.

https://www.warringtongymnastics.co.uk/





